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Reports
For those children in school we will give them their 
reports to take home today. We will give the reports to 
other children as they return, or you are welcome to 
come and collect them earlier.  

If your child is not returning to school before 
September, please do come and collect their report 
from school anytime between 09:30 and 14:30, 
Monday to Friday. Thank you.

Celebration Worship
For this term we are meeting as a school via zoom on 
Monday mornings at 09:45. Teachers are giving out 
their weekly awards to children at school and learning 
at home – do join us!

David Poad is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom 
meeting.

Topic: Whole School Worship!

Time: Jun 29, 2020 09:45 AM London

Join Zoom Meeting

https://zoom.us/j/93290766652?pwd=Zjk0K01GQzVFV
mdOTXV5Z3l2V3lHZz09

Meeting ID: 932 9076 6652

Password: 8QnFSk

Y2 - 5 returning
A letter has been sent out to parents of children in 
these year groups today, confirming details for the last 
2 weeks of term.

September
It looks very likely that we will all (hopefully) be back, 
and we are now planning for this. We are going to be 
spending the first three days focused on our well-being 
and how we can stay safe in these times, then the rest 
of the first half term on revision of the previous year’s 
learning, so that children are ready to start their new 
curriculum at the start of November, having had the 
chance to complete learning from the previous year.  
Current high standards around hygiene will continue 
and we will ask all our children to carry their own small 
hand sanitiser and wash hands every time they come 
into school. We are installing sinks outside both doors 
to help make this happen more efficiently.

WEEKLY AWARDS
Jago for working hard with his diary.

Ravi for amazing diary writing.

Hetty for a fantastic attitude to her learning.

Joe for super enthusiasm for all his learning.

Brenden and Freddie W for amazing sawing 
skills.

PE Sessions
It was wonderful to see so many children this 
week! We’ve so missed them all and 
recognise how hard it has been for many of 
you, particularly if you’ve been juggling work 
and childcare. Thanks for bringing them and 
we look forward to seeing you all again next 
week!

Simon for supporting his peers in 
computing.

Ezra for amazing investigations in forest school.

Holly for improvement in writing.

Matilda for amazing working from home.

Seb for working hard from home.

Amelie for enthusiasm in home learning.

https://zoom.us/j/93290766652?pwd=Zjk0K01GQzVFVmdOTXV5Z3l2V3lHZz09

